
 
“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 
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Telephone: 01332 702072 Email: info@saledavys.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

Newsletter  12th July 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
SATS 
We are extremely pleased with our year 6 SATs results this year. The children have worked really hard to 
achieve such amazing results. I would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff and parents for 
supporting the children throughout their time at Sale and Davys in order to achieve this. 
Key Stage 2 SATs 

Subject Expected or above Greater depth  

Reading 94% (73% NA 2023) 64% (29% NA 2023)  

GAPS 94% (72% NA 2023) 70% (30% 2023)  

Writing 94% (71% NA 2023) 29% (13% NA 2023)  

Maths 88% (73% NA 2023) 41% (24% NA 2023)  

science 88% (80% NA 2023) -  

R/W/M combined 88% (60% NA 2023) 18% (8% NA 2023)  

NA= national average. GAPS-grammar, punctuation and spelling. R/W/M- Reading, Writing and Maths. 

England Match 
Registration will stay open until 11am on Monday 15th July due to England playing late on Sunday night. 
This will enable those children who want to watch the match to have a good night’s sleep and to be ready 
to learn when they do come to school. This is an historic event and we would rather children enjoy family 
time and come in a little later than have a day off due to tiredness. School will be open at the normal time of 
8.40am for all children. 
Dogs Trust- Safeguarding 
On Monday 15th July the Dogs’ Trust will be visiting the school and running workshops for children on dog 
safety. 
Church Service 
The Leavers’ Service will take place on Tuesday 23rd July at 2.15pm. Parents and grandparents are 
welcome. 
Year 6 Play 
The Year 6 play will take place on Wednesday 17th July at 5.30pm. Tickets are not needed for this event. 
Attendance 
Attendance is extremely important and it is closely linked to attainment and progress. Research shows that 
those children with low attendance achieve lower SATs scores. We understand that all children get ill from 
time to time but if they have a cold or a cough or mild symptoms please send them into school. We will 
always contact you if we think your child needs to go home. 
Parent Pay 
As we approach the end of the school term, we kindly request that all outstanding lunch money balances 
are settled. To check your balance and make a payment, please log into your Parent Pay account.  
School Meals - September 
Please inform the school office before we return to school in September if there will be any changes to your 
child's meal type, whether they will be switching from school meals to packed lunches or vice versa.  
 
 Kind regards 
 

 
Sarah Briggs 
Headteacher 
 


